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September 3, 2024 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE: 
CC2024-07 SLURRY SEAL PROJECT (ZONE 6 & 9)  

 

Beginning September 9th, the Slurry Seal Maintenance Project will provide pavement 
maintenance for approximately 3,800,000 square feet of asphalt pavement. The City utilizes 
a pavement management program to schedule routine maintenance of residential streets 
which is designed to minimize the cost of ongoing street maintenance. This project was 
awarded by City Council to Roy Allen Slurry Seal Inc. The project will place crack seal on 
various city streets followed by slurry seal and will conclude with new traffic striping. The 
entire project will cost $900,000 and construction is scheduled to finish in November. At 
the end of the project the slurried streets will have a near new surface that not only protects 
but provides an aesthetically pleasing finish to the street. 

During construction, there will be temporary traffic impacts and traffic may be restricted.  
This is necessary to provide adequate safety for passing traffic and construction workers.  
There will be times that driveway access will be restricted.  You will be notified in advance 
when this is necessary. The City and its Contractor will work to minimize inconvenience as 
much as possible.  Your cooperation will help reduce the duration of the construction and 
allow the City to more quickly restore normal traffic patterns. 
While the short term construction impacts are temporary and inconvenient, its benefits are 
expected to last for years to come. We would like to thank you in advance for your patience 
and cooperation during construction. For any questions please contact the City’s Public 
Works Department at (909) 394-6240 or via email at publicworks@sandimasca.gov. 
Construction updates are provided on the city website found at the following address: 

https://sandimasca.gov/departments/public_works/city_construction_projects/index.php. 

Sincerely,  

SAN DIMAS PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 

 

09-24-02 /pj 
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